From: Robin Rose

To: Doris McConnell
Subject: A RESIDENT"S VIEWS ON THE REZONE
Date: Monday, March 16, 2015 12:22:42 PM

Dear Councilwoman McConnell,

I'm all for high density planning the way it was originally offered for the 185th St. Station.

How the rezone extended itself the way you are now proposing is a poorly thought out plan, which indicates to me
there must be big money behind it.

How you managed to get by with so much misinformation and lack of information is astounding.
Democracy?

Not in Shoreline.

For me, | feel as if the rezone condemns me to live the rest of my life in a construction zone.
And I'm not in any of the proposed rezones myself, but close enough to be affected.

Let me repeat that.

The rest of my life in a construction zone.

Try that on for size and see how it feels.

You know how my vote will go in the upcoming elections: for people who care about the residents who live here.

Robin Rose
Shoreline Resident
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